
 

Here at the Grove School, we are looking forward to welcoming  
your pupils in September!

We have a schedule of events planned to help pupils feel prepared for starting school with us.  
(Please feel free to share with your pupils and parents.)

Week commencing 	 Description 

Monday 22 June	 ‘Welcome’ postcard sent to pupils’ home.

Monday 29 June 	 Online web portal live, visit:

                             	grove-school.co.uk/starthere
 
	 We will also send out ‘summer work packs’ to pupils at home.

Monday 6 July	 Social media takeover week, please follow us on Facebook  
	 where we will share key information:

	         @groveschoolshropshire

Monday 13 July 	 Each Monday over the summer, our web page will be updated  
	 with subject-specific challenges for pupils to get involved with.

 
If you have any queries please feel free to contact us.  
You can email Matthew Shone at matthew.shone@groveschool.net

start here 
for year 6 pupils


